Greensboro/Stannard Emergency Response Team
April 10,2020 (updated July 1, 2020)

Dear Neighbors,

Our local Emergency Response Team sprang into action after Governor Scott’s Covid-19
Emergency Declaration on Friday, March 13, 2020. Together with the help of everyone in
town, we have implemented many strategies that serve to protect and support our
community. Please visit www.greensborovt.org for up to date information on these efforts.
Please note that in accordance with state mandates:

Residents and non-residents coming to Vermont must quarantine for 14 days.

Quarantine means you must stay on your property for 14 days. Walking and boating for
exercise are allowed, but wear a mask if you meet someone. Grocery shopping, errands or
any activity that puts you in contact with other people not in your household are not
allowed. After 7 days, you can get tested for Covic 19 at one of the many sites around the
state. If negative, you will be released from further quarantine. If positive, notify your
medical provider or the Greensboro Town Health Officer as listed below. Visit
www.healthvermont.gov for more information about quarantine regulations.

Groceries will be delivered to you upon request. Call Smith’s Store (533-2631) or Willey’s
Store (533-2621) with your order which will be delivered to the front porch of your home.
Walgreens and Kinney Drugs are both delivering as well.

Karl Stein, the Greensboro Town Health Officer has requested that you call
533-2379 to notify him of your arrival in town. If you have any symptoms,
call vour medical provider.

If you anticipate needing the services of the Hardwick Area Rescue Squad
during your isolation time, please call Tim Nisbet at 533-7727 to preplan.

If and when you need Hardwick Rescue services, call 911,

After the two-week quarantine period has passed, please continue to maintain a social
distance and stand six feet apart, congregate only virtually and avoid any activity that could
pass illness to others.

The use of face masks by everyone is strongly recommended!

For further information:
For a comprehensive Covid-19 resources list:
http://nekcollaborative.org/covid19/
To request help or volunteer:
https://sites.google.com/view/nekmutualaid /home?authuser+0
Neighbors Helpline: 802-441-5225
Free cloth masks available at Town Clerk’s Office (633-2911).




